
November 6, 2020 

 

 

Devon Caines 

The RJ Group 

103 N Township St 

Sedro Woolley, WA  98284 
 

RE: Coverage under the Construction Stormwater General Permit (CSWGP)  
  

 Permit number: WAR309561 

 Site Name:  Gateway Village Phase 1 

 Location:  979 Hodgin Street 

    Sedro-Woolley, WA  County: Skagit 

 Disturbed Acres: 2.17 
 

Dear Devon Caines: 

 

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received your Notice of Intent for 

coverage under Ecology’s Construction Stormwater General Permit (CSWGP). This is your 

permit coverage letter. Your permit coverage is effective November 6, 2020. Please retain this 

permit coverage letter as the official record of permit coverage for your site. 

 

Ecology has approved use of electronic formats as long as they are easily produced on your 

construction site. A mobile friendly copy of the CSWGP permit, permit forms, and information 

related to your permit can be viewed and downloaded at www.ecology.wa.gov/eCoverage-

packet. Please contact your Permit Administrator, listed below, if you would like to receive a 

hard copy of the CSWGP. 

Please take time to read the entire permit and contact Ecology if you have any questions.  
 

Electronic Discharge Monitoring Reports (WQWebDMR) 

This permit requires that Permittees submit monthly discharge monitoring reports (DMRs) for 

the full duration of permit coverage (from issuance date to termination). DMRs must be 

submitted electronically using Ecology’s secure online system, WQWebDMR. To sign up for 

WQWebDMR go to www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/permits/paris/webdmr.html. If you have 

questions, contact the portal staff at (360) 407-7097 (Olympia area), or (800) 633-6193/option 3, 

or email WQWebPortal@ecy.wa.gov.  

http://www.ecology.wa.gov/eCoverage-packet
http://www.ecology.wa.gov/eCoverage-packet
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/permits/paris/webdmr.html
mailto:WQWebPortal@ecy.wa.gov
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Appeal Process 
You have a right to appeal coverage under the general permit to the Pollution Control Hearing 

Board (PCHB). Appeals must be filed within 30 days of the date of receipt of this letter. Any 

appeal is limited to the general permit’s applicability or non-applicability to a specific 

discharger. The appeal process is governed by chapter 43.21B RCW and chapter 371-08 WAC. 

“Date of receipt” is defined in RCW 43.21B.001(2). For more information regarding your right 

to appeal, go to https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/publications/SummaryPages/1710007.html to view 

Ecology’s Focus Sheet: Appeal of General Permit Coverage. 

 

Ecology Field Inspector Assistance  

If you have questions regarding stormwater management at your construction site, please contact  

Stephanie Barney of Ecology’s Bellingham Field Office at stephanie.barney@ecy.wa.gov or 

(360) 255-4390. 

 

Questions or Additional Information 

Ecology is committed to providing assistance. Please review our web page at 

www.ecology.wa.gov/constructionstormwaterpermit. If you have questions about the 

Construction Stormwater General Permit, please contact your Permit Administrator, Melinda 

Wilson at melinda.wilson@ecy.wa.gov or (360) 407-7229. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Killelea, Acting Section Manager 

Program Development Services Section  

Water Quality Program 

 

 

https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/publications/SummaryPages/1710007.html
http://www.ecology.wa.gov/constructionstormwaterpermit

